
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

6th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached a calendar for our school events for the academic year 2023-24. We have listened 
to parental feedback and have created a calendar of all events that involve parents over the course of 
the year. We have tried to include as many events as we can to help you with your planning and to 
enable you to support your child, as we appreciate for working parents further forward planning is 
required.  

We have worked hard to include a range of events and sessions that will be beneficial, informative and 
enjoyable to do with your children. We hope that parents will be able to engage with as many sessions 
as possible over the coming year and we look forward to welcoming you into our lovely school 

Our very best wishes, 

Miss Horsfall, Mrs Akroyd and Miss Vincent  

Senior Leadership team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


